
Mrs Ashton says...

  This week, we supported Mental Health

Awareness week by wearing yellow or a

colour that made us feel happy! Children

took part in activities that helped them to

identify ways of feeling calm and happy.

On the week beginning 21st October, there

will be parents meetings available on the

Spider App. Please ensure that you have

booked a meeting with your child’s teacher! 
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Our Word of the
Week:

respect

Attendance
Champions!

Year 4
99.3%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

#readachievesucceed!#readachievesucceed!
Thank you to all our EYFS

parents who were able to join

us for Breakfast with a Book!

The children loved sharing

stories in their classrooms. 



Year 4 visited the Shree Shraminarayan Mandir to

consolidate their learning about Hinduism in RE. They

learnt all about what it means to be a Hindu in our

community and about the the beliefs and practices

shared by Hindus. What an incredible experience!

What’s been
happening this week?

#berespectful#berespectful

#betolerant#betolerant



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

After school clubs are filling up,please
speak to your child’s teacher if you

would like them to attend a club.


